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Missing Person - Case 201604292 

 

On Wednesday, August 24, 2016 at 5:39 p.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a missing person 
report regarding 43 year old Aaron Arakael Kaloustian. Kaloustian was reported to have moved to Humboldt 
County from Pennsylvania in July to work in the marijuana industry. Kaloustian was last heard from by family 
members on July 4, 2016. The wreckage of Kaloustian’s vehicle was found several hundred feet down an 
embankment off of Horse Linto Rd in Willow Creek on Sunday, August 21st, by USFS personnel. No persons 
were found near the wreckage. A CHP helicopter is scheduled to fly the area in attempt to locate any persons 
associated with the wreckage.  

Aaron Kaloustian is described as a white male adult, 5’8”, 140 lbs, with brown eyes, shoulder length brown hair, 
and beard.  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to 
call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

 
Mike Downey 
Sheriff  

 


